Posts to Accompany Resources for Public Use
	Graphic Name
	Example Post Copy

	Battelle Facebook
	(CCDS) is now available to Missouri healthcare providers and first responders, free of charge. The Battelle CCDS can decontaminate tens of thousands of N95 respirators in one session that can then safely be reused up to 20 times. Using the Battelle CCDS to optimize your PPE reserves is a critical step in enhancing access to PPE for Missouri’s providers.

Learn more at health.mo.gov/ppe.

	Battelle System Pick Up and Drop Off Sites
	😷 Healthcare providers! Missouri can now safely decontaminate thousands of N95 masks each day. Any one mask can now be used up to 20 times without impacting its integrity. We have set up 14 drop-off/pick-up locations across the state that healthcare providers may use to drop-off properly collected masks. The masks are decontaminated in Jefferson City and then returned to the original drop-off/pick-up site approximately 72 hours following drop-off.

A step-by-step process, as well as instructions for healthcare facilities, can be found here: https://health.mo.gov/living/healthcondiseases/communicable/novel-coronavirus/professionals.php.

	Battelle Twitter
	The Battelle CCDS is now available for Missouri healthcare providers and first responders to decontaminate N95 respirators free of charge.

Learn more at health.mo.gov/ppe.

	PPE Facebook
	The Missouri PPE Marketplace is live and ready to connect healthcare providers and first responders with PPE suppliers. The marketplace allows providers and first responders to track their inventory and matches those in need of PPE with suppliers outside of their normal list of vendors to expand their access to resources.

Learn more at health.mo.gov/ppe.

	PPE Twitter
	The Missouri PPE Marketplace is live and ready to match healthcare providers and first responders in need of PPE with suppliers outside of their normal list of vendors to expand their access to resources. 
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